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NDSWM Inspired by Hillwood Middle School 

 

Washington, DC, February 17, 2017 – In Fort Worth, Texas, some students took on the 

challenge of gathering some monies for a worthy cause. 

 

"We would like to honor our military by 

contributing to the National Desert Storm 

War Memorial that will be built in 

Washington DC,” said a US History 

Teacher at Hillwood Middle School. 

“This memorial will join the Vietnam War 

Memorial, Korean War Memorial, World 

War II Memorial, etc.  How amazing 

would it be to help build something that 

will last for generations to come!" 

 

A $2500 goal was met for donations to 

the development of a National Memorial for Desert Storm/Shield Veterans. 

 

"This is OUTSTANDING and very humbling at the same time," said Scott Stump, CEO of the 

National Desert Storm War Memorial.  

 

The Principal at this school would like to challenge other schools to meet or beat this awesome 

endeavor we all share. The learning and feeling of pride and accomplishment is well worth the 

time and effort. 

 

Again, the volunteers at the NDSWM are even more so inspired by the actions of these young 

citizens and aspire to not only honor those that have fallen but also respect what these young 

brothers and sisters have accomplished and see to the completion of this effort. 

 

# # # 

 

Special Note:  Efforts are being made by Hillwood Middle School for further donations in time for 

Memorial Day. 

 

Pictured - The kids made posters displaying how they would honor the sacrifice of our fallen 

warriors. 

 


